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ICYMI: Heller Urges Support for Bills to Address Veterans Claims Backlog, Family Benefits
Legislation considered in Veterans Affairs Committee Today

(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) urged his colleagues on the Veterans’ Affairs Committee to support the Veterans Benefits Claims Faster Filing Act (S. 1148) and the Military Family Relief Act (S. 1573). 



CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE CLIP


Heller Veterans Legislation Considered by the Committee today: 
Veterans Benefits Claims Faster Filing Act (S. 1148) - This legislation, which Heller introduced with Senator Heinrich (D-NM), is a bipartisan bill to help reduce the veterans disability claims backlog. The bill would require the Veterans Benefits Administration (VBA) to provide veterans with accurate information for faster filing options.  

Specifically, the bill would require the VA to track and post the average turnaround time for veterans when they are filing their claims. Filing claims online through the Fully Developed Claims (FDC) program, instead of filing a paper claim, accelerates turnaround times and makes processing more efficient. The bill would require the VA to inform veterans that under current law, when they file a FDC, they are eligible to receive up to an extra year of benefits.
Military Family Relief Act (S. 1573) –Senator Heller is an original cosponsor of this bill introduced by Senator Jon Tester (D-MT). The bill would authorize the VBA to automatically provide Death and Indemnity Compensation (DIC) and death pension benefits to the widows and widowers of fallen service members and veterans for up to six months.  Currently, these widows are ineligible to receive benefits until they file a claim and it is approved, a process that can often take several months.  
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